
A conversation on water and eco-centrism – 

 

Is eco-centrism part of our 

deep values, spirituality and 

faith?   

Should water resources 

management reflect an               

eco-centric ethical 

perspective?   

How can we transform our                 

interactions with water        

and living things to better                                   

reflect our values? 

 

Join us for this afternoon workshop at Willamette University College of Law, 

sponsored by the Water Ethics Working Group, Water Future and the          

Willamette Sustainable Environmental, Energy, and Resources law program.              

A reception and light dinner will follow the workshop. The workshop is limited 

to 32 participants.  To join us in conversation on the 16th, please contact 

Professor Susan Smith at smiths@willamette.edu or call +1(503)586-8619. 

 

 Paul Windsor, First Nation artist 


